
LegislativeHearings - Re: ref 112750 

  
Mr. Abdo, 

After talking to the hearing officer, she recommended that I schedule you for a hearing on January to discuss 
the electrical panel.  Let me know if you are available on January 3 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall. 

  
Mai Vang 

651-266-8563  

 
>>> Larry Abdo <larry@abdomarkethouse.com> 12/14/2011 3:45 PM >>> 

Mai Vang: 

  

I am the owner of 1813 Dayton Ave and I am scheduling an inspection with 

Mike Erman. I believe that we have completed all items on the report with 

the exception of moving the electrical panel.  Mike said that my appeal was 

denied, however in reviewing my file I do not have any written 

correspondence supporting that statement.  If this is true please inform me 

in writing so that I can take the next step in the appeal process.  The cost of 

this relocation is so expensive that I will have to navigate through the whole 

process.   

  

Thank You, 

  

Larry Abdo 

612-310-475 

From:    LegislativeHearings
To:    Abdo, Larry
Date:    12/20/2011 9:51 PM
Subject:   Re: ref 112750
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